Rishopr of EFabdaxrbo =Srxraldos
1316 Peger Road -+ Fairbanks, Alaska 99701

(907) 456-6753

The Most Rev. Francis T. Hurley Q
Box 2239
Anchorage, Alaska 99510 °

July 16, 1986

Dear Frank,

I believe you received a copy of _ to Fr. Poole (if not,
I have epclosed a copy). FPlease find my response toJJJ- Bopefully,

my letter will nip this mess {n the bud. Tried to cover all bases,
and yet not admit anything. -

From the tone of the letter, as well as the wording, I would say that
the therapist is the one to deal with more thao I Much of the
language in the letter is definitely not

If vou have any suggestions on how further to handle this, I certainiy
am cpen te suggestions.

Trust thls finds all well with yeu. Take care, and God blessl

Sincerely in Our Lord,

@J@‘ MR
. Michael J. FKaniecki, S5.J.
Bishop of Fairbanks
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